The McKownville Improvement Association

The Annual Meeting was held Thursday, May 19, 1983, at 8 Pm at the Tom Sawyer Motor Inn, Western Avenue.

Dennis Moore, Director of Parks and Recreation for the Town of Guilderland presented plans for a proposed park for McKownville to be located off School House Road behind Oak Drive.

The Nominating Committee presented the following slate of officers:

President Vacant

Vice-President Jim Lane

Secretary Dorothy Ellinwood

Treasurer Steve Witham

Board Members Nancy Cohen

Robert Cohen
Jim Cameron
Jim Dermody
Don Reeb
John Smircich

John Smircich Mark Watkins

These officers and board members were elected.

Dorothy Ellinwood, Secretary